CITY OF TOLEDO
PARK BOARD MEETING
November 12, 2020

Jamie Cummings Mike Morgan Vacant
Mike Fisher Jill Davis Vacant
Emily Morgan

MEMBERS PRESENT: Mike Morgan, Jamie Cummings, Jill Davis, and Mike Fisher.
MEMBERS ABSENT: Emily Morgan.

GUESTS: Michelle Whitten, City Clerk and Gary Reboin, City Council.

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order by Chairman Mike Morgan.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: Jamie made a motion to approve the September 16, 2020 meeting
minutes, Jill seconded the motion. Motion carried unanimously.

SECRETARY’S REPORT: City Council approved the $2,000 request for the campsite
improvements in 2021.

Park is closed to vehicle traffic for the winter. The restroom will remain open for the walk-in
guests to use.

NEW BUSINESS:

OLD BUSINESS: Jail Improvement Update. The jail was vandalized with paint. Common
Ground would like to change up the mural idea for the jail and have stencils done up that would
be placed on the jail. The community would be able to come by and paint within these stencils.
The hope is that the community will take pride in this project as they were a part of it and
possible deter future vandalism.

Jamie made a motion to recommend that all four sides of the jail be enhanced with a community
painted mural rather than the one-sided design. The new design will be approved by City Council
before it is painted. Jill seconded. Motion carried unanimously.

OTHER BUSINESS: Facility Inventory List. Jamie is working on this inventory list.

Old WWTP Ponds. No updates currently.

Welcome to Toledo Sign. Mike explained again that the Public Works Department will need to

be in contact with the Tilley Family to set up a time to have this sign installed. Is it possible to
have the sign attached to the existing post that is installed currently at the end of the launch?



Santa ATV/UTV Parade. The parade is scheduled for December 5, 2020. The parade will
allow 4-wheelers and UTV’s only. No candy will be thrown out. It will end at the Boat Launch
with the tree lighting. More information is on the group’s Facebook page.

City Park Light Display. Would it be possible to restart the light display in the City Park and
have it opened drive thru? The City would allow this and support this idea. The main concern is
keeping the vehicles on the rocked roadway. They cannot pull over into the grass areas to let
other by or take photos.

PUBLIC INPUT: None.

ADJOURN: As there was no further business, Jamie made a motion to adjourn the meeting,
Mike seconded the motion. Motion carried unanimously. Meeting was adjourned.

Mike Morgan, Chairman Jill Davis, Deputy Clerk



